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Apr. 23 - Science, research, medicine and childhood are the themes of the event scheduled this 

afternoon in Rabat, in the conference room of the Department of Medicine and Pharmacy at 

University Mohammed V. Promoted by the Italian Cultural Institute in Rabat and the Moroccan 

university, the conference will see Dr. Gloria Pelizzo discuss "Research for life in infant and prenatal 

surgery." Pelizzo, a pediatric surgeon, is director of Pediatric Surgery at the Fondazione IRCCS 

Policlinico S. Matteo in Pavia. The conference will highlight the most modern and innovative aspects 

of pediatric surgery and the new methodologies associated with it. Pelizzo has a rich curriculum: 

after graduating in Medicine in Ferrara, she completed her medical training between Italy and 

France. She worked in Marseille and Lyon (where until 1998 was assistant surgeon at the Hospital 

Herriot Lyon), then at the Pediatric Institute "Burlo Garofalo" in Trieste, until she transfered to the 

Policlinico San Matteo in Pavia, a point of reference for pediatric surgery. (PO / red) 

 

SAN MATTEO WORLDWIDE 

Brazil, Bulgaria, China, Congo, Ivory Coast, Egypt, France, Germany, Japan, India, Iraq, Kenya, 

Senegal, Spain, South Africa, Sweden, Switzerland, Taiwan, Turkey, Uganda, the USA, Uzbekistan, 

Venezuela, and Zambia are the countries with which the Policlinico San Matteo has ongoing 

international cooperation and scientific collaborations projects. As stated on the website of IRCCS, 

there more than 3,500 patients from over 70 countries that each year arrive at San Matteo. Patients 

are mainly from Eastern Europe and North Africa and receive assistance principally in pediatric 

oncohematology, gynecology and obstetrics, orthopedics and neonatal diseases. 


